
SMC Parks and Recreation Committee Report   

 

The Parks and Recreation Meeting met on Monday, December 2, 2024, at city hall. A quorum was present. 

The November 4, 2004 minutes were approved and are attached. 

We discussed where we are as a committee and how we can continue to move forward as an advocacy 

group. We will again submit the updated bylaws to the mayor and city council to be voted on in the next 

work session December 19, 2024. 

 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Rev. Orea Parker, Chairperson 


